
 

 
 

 

 

 

MUSIC WORKSSHOP 
  
Ian Callanan, a well-established Irish composer, released his latest collection As  
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Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls whose anniversaries occur: 

Nano & Mary McCarthy, Teresa Trace (nee Barry), Dan & Lily Daly, Mary (Ciss) Grandon, 

Bea Cashman (nee Heaphy), Michael, Pat & John Ronayne, Marie & William Hennessy, Kitty & Bill 

Duggan, Gerard Murphy, Dolly Murphy, Sam Bolton, Mary Curran,  

 

 

May They Rest in Peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 

 

Oisin Joseph Caffrey, Fiadh Rosie Henderson, Ruairi Walter Henderson,                          

Kate Ella O’Donovan, 

 

Who were recently Baptised. 

 

Bambinelli Sunday – 3rd Sunday of Advent - Gaudele Sunday 
  
We invite families to bring their Baby Jesus figure to Mass with them on next 
Sunday, December 16th, for the blessing. The family then takes the figure home, 
wraps it and places it under the tree. On Christmas morning this is the first gift 
the family opens. They then place the figure into The Crib in their home. 
 

Carol Service 
The Annual Carol Service this year will be held on Friday Dec 21st at 7.30pm in 
Holy Rosary Church. Mark this evening in your diary and get in the true 
Christmas spirit. Further details next week.  
 

St. Mary's High School, Midleton, Annual Carol Service will take place in the Holy Rosary 

Parish Church on Monday next the 10th of December, at 2.15pm. Everyone Welcome. 

  

 

For each Sunday of Advent, as we prepare for Christmas in Holy Rosary 

Church there will be Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Benediction at 

5.00pm. 

 

Mary Immaculate College will hold its January Open Day on Saturday, 12 of January, 2019 (10am-1pm).The MIC Open Days showcase the wide range of programmes that the College has to offer. Prospective 

students will have the opportunity to meet with faculty and staff, mingle with current MIC students and take a tour of the campus. In addition, attendees can find out about the range of accommodation options 

and student supports. For more visit www.micopenday.ie. 
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